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A Message From The Superintendent...
Thank you to everyone for participating in last week's accreditation site visit. The team
was impressed with our work, our facilities, and the spirit of the College. While the exit
report did not include specifics, the feedback I received was very positive.

Pro Golf Tournament Comes to SCC



Professional tennis players from around the world came to SCC last week and over the
weekend for the $100,000 NorthBay Healthcare Men’s Pro Championship.

A total of 16 single qualifier matches took place during the week with two Americans, who
are top seeds, in the 32-player field, including a young Tennessean who may have the
best name in sports: Tennys Sandgren.

At the University of Tennessee, Sandgren led the Volunteers to the 2011 NCAA team
finals as a freshman. He is currently ranked 97th in the world.

Joining him was Ernesto Escobedo, a 20-year-old Californian from West Covina who
comes in at No. 90 in the USTA rankings.

Altogether, 10 Americans faced off against a field that included players from Germany,
Serbia, Belarus, and Australia.

The finals for both the singles and doubles championships were held yesterday.



Student Club Asking for Your Participation
The Human Collective (THC) student club is asking for
your participation in helping the homeless.THC members
are currently focusing on Festival of Trees
http://www.vacavillefestivaloftrees.com/ where they will
have a considerable space to decorate a tree with gifts
that will be auctioned; proceeds are used to serve people
in need. It is their 27th annual event and it will be the first
time the club is participating on this scale. They would like
to ask every employee at SCC to donate a gift. It can be a
gift card or a present of any kind and any size, wrapped or

unwrapped. 

Students are decorating the tree creatively on one side with a traditional festive Christmas
theme and the other will honor a Halloween theme in the spirit of the movie The Nightmare
Before Christmas.  

The goal is to have as many gifts under the tree as possible so that the tree auctions for a
very large amount. Students plan to go to each building weekly to collect items starting
next week for the next 4 weeks until November 3. A bin will be placed outside the office
door (904) of Dr. Cabrera in psychology and human services for drop offs Students will
also work with staff at the Centers to help with this effort.
 
This is a wonderful opportunity to show community support.

Shout Out to Dean Maire Morinec
A big shout out to Dean Maire Morinec for her efforts in hosting the Nor Cal Virtual
Enterprise Business training for high school students and teachers. The students attend
competitions and a variety of workshops in leadership, marketing, legal matters, etc. A
teacher at Vanden High School posted the below comment and photo on Facebook,
recognizing Dean Morinec.

http://www.vacavillefestivaloftrees.com/


A Moment of Silence
Emergency Medical Technicians (EMT) students will be holding a moment of silence as a
memorial honoring the First Responders during the Las Vegas massacre. The students

will be in uniform at Bldg 600, by the flag pole this Wednesday, October 11 at 5:00 p.m.
and invite you to joint them. It will take about 15 minutes and will honor those First
Responders who were injured or killed, those responding to the incident, and those who
were present at the concert who helped others. The students will read the EMT Oath and
Code of Ethics.
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